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Memo to : AGSB Community  

Memo from :          (sgd.) Jowett Cecilio F. Magsaysay, MBA, PhD 

    Dean 

 

Date  :  28 April 2024 

 

Subject  : Proceeding with all classes during the transport strike 

   Memo No. AGSB-ACAD-2324-034 

 

 

Today, Dr. Marlu Vilches, Vice-President for Higher Education, issued a memo to respond to the 

nationwide transport strike from 29 April to 1 May. The memo states, “For the Schools of Medicine 

and Public Health, Law, Government, and Business, the respective Deans of these schools shall make 

the necessary announcements that are appropriate to their contexts.” 

 

For the Ateneo Graduate School of Business, we will proceed with all scheduled classes: those onsite 

in our Rockwell campus and our Satellite Campuses, as well as those scheduled for online delivery. 

 

Let’s all stay safe and have a good week of learning ahead. 

 

 


